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Dear SelectBoard,

Time for all of you to get off your high horses and vote NO when asked if Natick should be a sanctuary town, I just sat
through the Fall Town Meeting and listened to you tell everyone on how we need to vote for this or that because we
might lose funding, grants, etc.  Well, if you don't have any visibility on how THIS vote might affect future funding now
that there is a new Administration in DC, it would be negligent of the Board to pass this without waiting to see what
policies get enacted that might affect this ruling. 

This all amounts to feel good legislation. We are facing a budget override soon .. Do you know how becoming a
sanctuary town will affect budgets, costs, safety, etc .. Just ask the mayor of NYC how his migrant plan is going??!! I
am not against immigration as long as it is done legally!  You can call the policy whatever you want and claim that it
isn't leading to a sanctuary city, but enough already, no one is fooled. I am sure your minds are already made up...
Hopefully, no one gets raped or murdered by an illegal alien residing in Natick... 

Over the next couple of years, we need to really start re-examining where we are spending money as the override
looms ... This town's liberal agenda is getting a bit ridiculous.. Climate control, DEI, etc etc etc ... ENOUGH already.

Respectfully, 
Joe Ranieri
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